West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

December 6, 2023

West Bend Lakes Golf Club
President-John Falk

The meeting was called to order at 7 pm.

® The Treasurer’s Report-
B The current balance of the bank account is $22,723.02
B Sharon and Mark accepted the Treasurer's Report.
® Please pay your dues of $35 to Harley or Becca. If you will not be at the meeting, please send

a check to Becca Meyer at 500 Scenic Dr E, West Bend, 53090

Old Business-
e Trails-
o All trails except for a couple of trails should be put in.
O The bridge was put in on Saturday, December 9th. Thank you to those who
helped out.
o If you need any trail signs, contact Pat.
e Billing-

o All billing is to go to Travis Prindl. Please message him with the time,

equipment, and the number of people. Contact him at travisprindl@gmail.com.

e Fundraising-
o Sign Board for Groomer
B We are updating the Sign Form and asking the old sponsor first to see if
they still want to sponsor before asking for new ones. Forty sponsors
will be on the board with a 12” x 12" spot for their logo.
B If you know any business or anyone who would want to be a sponsor for
the Club, have them fill out the form and email Becca to let her know.
Forms are attached.
B Committee Members-Bob, Craig, Makr, Bill, John, Becca, James, and
Harley
M So far, we have 7 out of 40 sponsors
e Landowners Dinner-
o0 Updates still need to be updated. The Columbian will do a brunch for us. We are

in the books for April 14 for a $450 rental hall. Bryan’s Carting will get us the

menu and prices for the brunch.


mailto:travisprindl@gmail.com

o We would like to get and send save-the-date out soon. We will need to get the
landowner’s addresses.
o Club Trip
O Travis Ruffed Grouse Lodge is in Phillips for January 18-21.
O Bob has rooms reserved at the Great Northern Hotel in Mercer. Rooms are
under West Bend Kettle Trailblazers. Call to book one of the rooms (715)476-
2440.

New Bussiness -

e Ice Races- Nothing has been confirmed.

e County Report-

O Trails are closed for now. Use respect when going through landowners’ yards

and over the driveways on the trails.

o Kohlsiville Kruisers is celebrating its 50th anniversary on Dec 8th at Foundry 45.
e Snowmobile Safety Class-

O The class went really well!

o It had 13 students, and first-time 1 did not pass.
e Christmas Parades-

O West Bend Christmas Parade, we got 2nd place.
o Newburg Parade, we got 1st place.
o Adell Parade, we got 1st place.

° Logo Wear
O Sweatshirts are on backorder but should be done by next week. Becca will

contact those who ordered when the order is in.

e Groomer
O The groomer is good to go for when we get SNOW!

o Jameson Freitag Sponsorship

O Jameson is a 6-year-old snowmobile racer for WI Kitty Cat Races. He is looking

for us to be one of his sponsors. He will be joining us at the January Meeting.
We did have a motion by Mike and Chris at the meeting to be one of Jameson's
$500 Sponsors.

50/50- Mike won! $67

The next meeting will be on January 10, 2024, at 6:45 pm at West Bend Lakes Golf Course.



